
From: Carolyn Grant
To: Monroe, Pamela
Subject: Please reject Northern Pass
Date: Monday, November 6, 2017 2:15:36 PM

Carolyn Grant
37 Beaver pond
Lyman, NH 03585

November 6, 2017

Dear Pamela Monroe,

THE NORTHERN PASS AND THE TRANS TEXAS HIGHWAY, ARE INTRICATELY RELATED TO THE NORTH
AMERICAN     UNION.  PLEASE RESEARCH THE NAU, OR I WOULD BE HAPPY TO PERSONALLY
ADDRESS THE SEC WITH REGARD TO THE NAU... FROM IT'S INCEPTION, ON.    THE NORTHERN PASS
WILL NOT BE IN THE BEST INTEREST OF THE CITIZENS OF NEW HAMPSHIRE.   THANK YOU FOR
YOUR TIME.

Sincerely,
Carolyn Grant
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